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16th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

YEAR 2 END OF SATs TREAT 
 

 

On Thursday 6th June to celebrate the end of their SATs the Year 2 children will be 
having a picnic lunch on the school field followed by a visit to the local park. 
 

There will be no charge for the lunch under the Universal Free School Meal Scheme. 
 
Your child can bring their own lunch from home if they prefer. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip giving your consent for your child to go to 
the park and indicating if your child DOES NOT want a lunch provided by the School. 
 
Please ensure your child brings a hat and has sun cream applied. 
If the weather is wet the children will still enjoy their picnic in the school hall instead.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs S Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
 

__________________________________________ 
 

YEAR 2 END OF SATs TREAT THURSDAY 6th JUNE 
 
Name of Child:………………………………….  Class…………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child to go to the local park  
 
      I will provide a packed lunch from home for my child 
 
      Please provide a school packed lunch for my child 
 
Signature_________________________________________ 
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